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Dear 

BIG BANG TRIP – FRIDAY 13 MARCH 2020

Unfortunately, the Big Bang science trip due to take place on Friday 13 March 2020 at the NEC in Birmingham has been cancelled.  We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but the decision to cancel has been made by the company organising the event. Students will, therefore, be expected to attend college as they normally would.

Arrangements are currently in place with our finance department to refund monies paid for trip.  If you paid via parent pay your account will be reimbursed as soon as possible.  If you paid by cash / cheque the finance department will be in contact to arrange a refund.

If you have any queries relating to this, please do not hesitate to contact me in college.

Yours faithfully

N Hargraves

N Hargraves (Mrs)						
Subject Leader Science											
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